
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ALERT ON A FRAUDULENT WHATSAPP CHAT 18 APRIL 2023 

 
Singapore, 18 April 2023 – Lion Global Investors is committed to the prevention of scams and frauds to 
protect our customers’ information and general safety.  

It has come to the company’s attention that a fraudulent WhatsApp Group claiming to be hosted by a 
“Senior Investment Strategist of Lion Global Investors” was operating in Hong Kong. Lion Global 
Investors has reached out to the platform to remove the fraudulent WhatsApp Group.  

 

Scams and frauds are constantly evolving and they come in many forms (i.e. calls, text massages, 
emails, websites, etc.). We urge our customers to be vigilant and exercise caution. If in doubt, please 
contact us at our official channels below: 
 
Tel: +65 6417 6800 
Email: contactus@lionglobalinvestors.com 
 
 

 
About Lion Global Investors Limited Lion Global Investors Limited (Co Reg No. 198601745D) is a 
member of the Oversea-Chinese Banking Corporation Limited (OCBC) Group, and one of Asia’s leading 
asset management companies. Established since 1986, it is uniquely positioned to provide Asian equities 
and fixed income strategies and funds to both institutional and retail investors. As at 31 December 2022, 
our assets under management (AUM) stands at S$68.4 billion (US$51 billion). 
 
For more about Lion Global Investors Limited, please visit: www.lionglobalinvestors.com  
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